
From: Ryan Davis
To: Thomas Hughes
Cc: Bridget Tice
Subject: [EXT]RE: Hollywood Police - Dodge Durango Request
Date: Monday, October 16, 2023 1:50:01 PM

No but I can quote the 2024’s.  Orders for them are currently open.
 
Your Silverado’s are in quality control now.  Bridget will let you know when they have been dispatched for delivery.  Should be in the next day
or two. 
 
Thanks,
Ryan
 

From: Thomas Hughes <THUGHES@hollywoodfl.org> 
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2023 12:52 PM
To: Ryan Davis <rdavis@garberautomall.com>
Subject: Hollywood Police - Dodge Durango Request
 

 !
Warning: This email message did not originate from inside the Garber Email System and is from an external sender.

DO NOT CLICK links or attachments or enter user info unless you recognize the sender and are certain the content is safe.
Ryan can you tell me if you have 10 V8 AWD Durando PPVs available?
 
Ofc. Tom Hughes
Grants and Special Projects
3250 Hollywood Blvd
Hollywood, FL 33021
954-967-4321
 
__________________________________________
Thomas Hughes
Police Officer
City of Hollywood
Police Department
3250 Hollywood Blvd
P.O. Box 229045
Hollywood, FL 33022
Office: 954-967-4636
E-mail: THUGHES@hollywoodfl.org

Notice: Florida has a broad public records law. All correspondence sent to the City of Hollywood via e-mail may be subject to disclosure as a matter of public
record.
__________________________________________

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is
safe.
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